
Principal 
Toby Morgan 
 

Executive 
 

Early Stage 1 & Stage 1 
Karina Woods (Rel) 
 

Stage 2 
Allie Harcourt (Rel) 
 

Stage 3  

Jemma Wallace & 
Shari Jackson (Rel) 
 

Special Education 
Debbie Williams  
 

Instructional Leader 
Rebecca Letfallah 
 

Dates for your Diary 
 

September 
18th Infants Assembly 
 (1/2T Hosting) 
 2.40pm 
25th Whole School 
 Assembly 2.40pm 
 

 Afternoon Tea for 6 to 
 7 Transitions 4-5pm 
27th Last day of term 3     

October 
14th First day of term 4 
28th Kinder Orientation 
 Info for parents and 
 activities for kids. 
 10am –11.30am 

November 
11th Kinder Orientation  
 10am -11.30am 

Message from the Principal 
 

Excursions 
Stage 3 left early yesterday on their 
excursion to Sydney. It is a wet day 
there today but students are keeping 
as dry as possible. The Kindergarten 
Teddy Bears Picnic excursion has 
been postponed today until next 
Term. It will now be on Thursday 
31st October (Week 3) due to wet 
weather today. 
  

Western Athletics 
Congratulations to our athletes who 
represented our school and District 
at Western Athletics last Friday. We 
now have 1 student going on to 
compete at State Athletics next 
Term. Tully Pickering broke the 
Junior Girls Shot Put record with a 
throw of 7.91cm and placed 1st. Well 
Done Tully! 
  

New School Bags 
We are now selling DNPS school 
bags. These are available to buy at 
the office for $30. A great addition to 
our range of school supplies. A new 
order of school beanies has also 
arrived and can be purchased from 
the office for $10. 
  
P&C Movie Night cancellation 
The P&C movie night set down for 
this Friday 20th has been cancelled. 
The P&C are looking into alternative 
fundraising options for next term. 
 
Have a great week. 
Jemma Wallace,   
Assistant Principal 
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“Skill with Honour” 

SCHOOL  CONTRIBUTION 

School Contribution 
  Student  $40.00          
  Family   $80.00                          

(2 or more students) 
Easy to pay using POP  

(Parent on-line payment). 

Last Friday the 
13th September we 
had a few of our 
students compete in 
the Western 
Athletics Carnival. 
Congratulations to 
Tully Pickering 
who will now be 
competing at the 
Sate Athletics 
Carnival next term 
after braking a 
record in the Junior 
Girls Shot Put and 
placing first. A big 
congratulations to 
all who competed 
at the at the 
Western Athletics 
Carnival. 

We have just received these 
jazzy new school bags in our 
school colours and they are 

embroidered 

with our school 
emblem. They 
have plenty of 
space and will 
make a great 
addition to our 
school supplies. 
They will be 
sold at the front 
office for $30. 
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Students of the Week    

Term 3  Week 8 
 

 KC   Lucas MacPhail-Harding 
 KW  William Hudson 
 1/2J  TJ Addo 
 1/2S  Shyla McNaughton 
 1/2T   Tyler Ferguson 
 3/4B  Scott Ellery 
 3/4C  Jamie Widders 
 5/6A  Paul Ris 
 5/6J  Ruby Lawless 
 5/6W  Angel Cochran 

Congratulations 

  CANTEEN Meal Deal  -  Thursday 19th September  
Chicken Burger with a Popper - $5.50 

Pizza Singles are unavailable until further notice - Allied Chief 
Pizza is available in Barbecue or Meatlovers 

News from the Library… 
What's happening in the world of reading…  

 

Good news!  
Book Club was sent home on Friday  

And 
20 new titles plus 8 

revised titles have been 
added to your eBookshelf.  
Our World Book subscription 
allows us to give you and your family access to this 
valuable reference source at your home computers 
365 days a year, 24 hours a day. 
To access the World Book Web, follow these simple 
steps: 
  
1. Go to www.worldbookonline.com 
2. Enter Username dnps1776 
3. Enter Password  dnps1776 
4. Save your user name and password for faster login 

– simply tick the box labelled “Remember my ID 
and password”. The next time you visit World 
Book the login prompt will already contain your 
username and password. 

5. Once you arrive at the World Book home page, 
you should bookmark the page or add to 
favourites for easy access to World Book in the 
future. 

 

Don’t forget to read, read, read. 
Until next week 
Mrs Jane Clark 

Week 8 Winbin Interview  
Name: Darcy Allen    Class: 3/4H 
Winbin Received for: Being Responsible  
Why did you receive this winbin? Do her  work 
quietly in class 
How could other students receive a winbin for this 
week’s focus? Be responsible on the grass by being 
kind to other people and giving everyone a go at the 
game. 

Week 9 Winbin Interview  
Name: Dean Leleca    Class: 3/4H 
Winbin Received for: Being safe 
Why did you receive this winbin? Walking on the 
concrete. 
How could other students receive a winbin for this 
week’s focus? Keep our  hands to ourselves. 

This term, SistaSpeak students have 
been making NAIDOC scrunchies to 
raise money for the NAIDOC Day 
BBQ. If you would like to purchase 
some scrunchies, please return the 
form that was sent out 10.09.2019 
with the correct money to Miss Jackson by Friday 
20th September 2019.  

We would like to say thankyou to the 
Commonwealth Bank for generously donating 
classroom resources and for supporting our 
NAIDOC Day which will be  held on Thursday 
Week 10.  
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On Monday 16th September, Stage 3 students arrived safely in Sydney and had already enjoyed the views from Scenic World and 
also visited the Sydney Eye Tower!  

On the 6th September, we had several of our students participate in the District Athletics Carnival. Many of 
them came home with ribbons, and a few of our students went on to the Western Athletics Carnival. 
Congratulations to all who participated. 
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If you would like to apply please see the front office for 
the full brochure and application form. 

Get to know your Class 
Captains 

 

Name: Kyanna Hall 
Class: 5/6w 
 

Q1. You Accidentally ate some 
radioactive pizza. The good news 

is it tasted great! The even better news is that it’s 
given you one superpower of your choice. What 
do you choose? Invisibility. 
Q2. Your teacher is actually a witch! One day, 
she gets tired of you not paying attention and 
zaps you into a novel. Which novel would you 
hope she zapped you into and why? 
I would choose Diary of a Wimpy Kid because I 
like to go camping.. 
Q3. If you could time travel, would you go to the 
past or the future? I would go to the future to 
see what grades I would get 
Q4. You can trade places with someone for one 
day. Who would it be and why? 
My baby brother because he doesn’t have any work 
to do. 


